
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 

Call for Members – College and Association of Nurses 
of the Northwest Territories and Nunavut (CANNN) 

Start Date: March 20, 2025 

End Date: April 17, 2025 

Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

 

The Department of Health is seeking for individuals to serve on the College and 

Association of Nurses of the Northwest Territories and Nunavut (CANNN) Registration 

Committee. 

The Registration Committee is a standing committee established by the Nursing 

Professions Act, SNWT 2023, s29 (the “Act”) and the Nursing Professions Act, SNU 

2023, c23 (the “Nunavut Act”) and in accordance with CANNN bylaw 9. 

This committee is mandated to review, in accordance with the Act and the Nunavut Act, 

any appeals, concerns or eligibility assessments brought forward by registrants to or 

against decisions made by the CANNN. 

The Committee is seeking a member of the public in Nunavut, recommended by the 

Minister of Health, to serve on the registration committee on a volunteer basis. The 

nominated member must not be a CANNN registrant and must have no conflict of 

interest in the proposed appointment. 

Those interested should submit their application to Barbara Harvey at 

BHarvey@gov.nu.ca or 867-982-7655. 

The deadline is April 17, 2025. 
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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 

Communications 

 
 
 
 
Media Contact: 
 
Charmaine Deogracias 
Manager, Communications 
Department of Health 
867-975-5712 
cdeogracias@gov.nu.ca 
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